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Club Members,  
  
On behalf of Piedmont Soccer Academy, the Board of Directors have filed a report with the   
Barrow County Sheriff’s Office for theft of PSA club funds. There is a person of interest, and  
they have been charged with 26 counts of theft by taking, 9 of which are felony charges. This  
is an ongoing investigation, and details have not been released. We, the PSA Board of  
Directors, will continue to update our club members as more information is publicly available.  
  
A meeting will be scheduled for all members once the details are released. We will address  
any questions at this time. Piedmont Soccer Academy will continue to operate as regularly  
scheduled. Practices and games will not be interrupted.  
  
The Board of Directors are in the process of incorporating new policies and practices to ensure  
Barrow County, and surrounding communities, that this never happens again. We will release 
a statement to all members with our detailed plan, and implement it immediately.  
  
We appreciate all the support.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Board of Directors  
Piedmont Soccer Academy 


